
Victoria Place, 31 Victoria Street, Hamilton HM10

Our office will be closed for the holidays
from 12.45 pm on

Friday, the 22nd December, 2017
and will re-open at 8.30 am on
Tuesday, 2nd January, 2018 

We would like to take this opportunity
to wish all of our clients

Happy Holidays and Best Wishes
for the New Year


